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Completed Survey Works - West of Orkney

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is an update on the Notice to Mariners that was shared with you on the 29" of February.

Following successful marine operations, FSL1 and FLS2 have now been recovered in their entirety. There are no remaining metocean or
wind measurement equipment offshore for WOWF and seabed is now clear from any residual material.

If you have any questions or comments, please let me know.

Kind regards,
Femke

Femke de Boer
Commercial Fisheries Lead

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached the updated Nofification to Marines for the intended survey works proposed by Offshore Wind Power Limited in support of the
West of Orkney Windfarm Project. We request for your organisation to distribute this notice through your normal channels.

Summary

¢ This ongoing survey takes place between 14 October 2022 and has been extended until 30 April 2024;
* There are 3 days of service visits scheduled during a suitable weather window between 29/02/2024 to 30/03/2024;

o Contact details:
o Onshore FLO: phone: +44 131 385 7374 or +44 1224 219 932, email: OWPLFisheries @ xodusgroup.com;
o Offshore: T: +44(0)1856 851966 (office) M: +44(0)771 056 2605 (mobila);

¢ Name of vessel carrying out the work: TBC, the options currently include:

o Leask Marine Limited: C-Odyssey;
o Green Marine Limited: Green Isle;

« Port of operation: Stromness, Scotland.

Kind regards,

Femke

Femke de Boer
Commercial Fisheries Lead

W: westoforkney.com
A: 32 Charlotte Square, Edinburgh, EH2 4ET
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